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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I only have about 18 months of experience with forex trading, but from everything I have read and
heard, this measure is a very BAD idea,

Please count my vote as AGAINST this unless you can explain it to me in a better way than I’ve heard it
explained up to now as to why it is needed.

Jack Reitzel
Tarboro, NC 27886


